
 

 

Questions from Citizens 
 

PQ1 
 

Question to be asked on behalf of PN of the Portfolio Holder for Communities, 
Highways and Strategic Transport at the meeting of the City Council to be held 
on 11 January 2021 

During this time of lockdown and tier 4 measures when people are being furloughed, 
told to work from home where possible and to only go out for essential travel, how 
can the Council justify still proceeding to issue parking tickets to vehicles that are 
parked outside a residential area i.e. Plumptre Square within the City as long as the 
vehicle is still parked in a parking bay and not illegally? 

 

 
PQ2 

 
Question to be asked on behalf of TW of the Leader of the Council at the 
meeting of the City Council to be held on 11 January 2021 
 
Decisions taken by the City Council have led to the irresponsible introduction and 
then collapse of Robin Hood Energy (with 230 jobs lost and £38.1million down the 
drain), an embarrassing national government investigation into the mismanagement 
of the authority, one of the worst levels of Council debt in the country (over 
£1.1billion and counting), chaos surrounding the dilapidated Broadmarsh Centre and 
more latterly the ill-thought out decision to hold a Christmas market during a global 
pandemic. As residents of the City this has seen our money wasted, our jobs lost, 
our facilities left in ruin and our health put at risk. Consequently, the City’s reputation 
nationally has suffered as a result.  I am sure the Leader agrees – Nottingham 
deserves better. Will he therefore apologise and offer a guarantee that in the future 
decisions made by himself and the Portfolio Holders will be competent, transparent, 
and of a standard befitting the trust the people of Nottingham place in the Council? 
 
 

 
 
 


